“Kevin” Presented to Long-Time SOS Donor Marc Roussel

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dr. Marc Roussel of the Department of Chemistry and Biochemistry is the most recent winner of the Supporting our Students (SOS) Committee’s “Kevin” bronze pronghorn statue. Marc’s name was drawn from the 28 faculty and staff who have been donating to the SOS campaign since its inception in 2005, and he was presented with the statue by campaign co-chairs Chris Hosgood and Jacqueline Preyde. Kevin will reside in Marc’s office for the next couple of months. 

Would you like a visit from Kevin? All you have to do to be eligible is become an SOS donor! All donations go directly to student awards – there are no overhead costs – and you can direct your donation to a specific scholarship or program area if you wish.

Donate online now at www.uleth.ca/giving/make-gift or set up monthly payroll deductions via the Bridge at ulethbridge.ca/bridge/sos.
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